
 
universalcitybassclub.com 

          5 February 2019 

Meeting Called to order by Pres Fred Beard @ 7:30pm 
  
Guest/Perspective New Members: None 
 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published 
 

Treasure Report:  Jan 2019 Treasurer Report presented by Stan.    
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

The Proposed 2019 budget was voted and accepted as written.   

 

Tournament Report:  Brenda Mareth presented the Jan 2019 tournament results:  

 

32 participants, 66 fish, total weight 115.12 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st James Kosub,  10 Fish, 15.86 lbs 1st Rhonda Kosub, 9 Fish, 15.99lbs 

2nd Steve Connelley, 8 Fish, 13.55 lbs 2nd:  None 

3rd Walter Vestal,  6 Fish,  12.13 lbs  

 

Big Bass: 

None 

 

Heavy Team:     Couples Division: 

Steve Connelley, 8 Fish, 13.55 lbs James Kosub, 10 Fish,  15.86 lbs 

George Shaw, 3 Fish,  5.11 lbs  Rhonda Kosub, 9 Fish,  15.99 lbs 

Total Weight 10 Fish 18.66 lbs Total Weight 19 Fish 31.85 lbs  

 

Boys Division:     Girls Division: 

Wyatt Kosub 5 Fish 8.75   None 

 

Next tournament scheduled for 16 & 17 February 2019, at Falcon 

Weigh in Location: County Ramp.  Weigh Time: Saturday @4pm & Sunday @ 2pm. 

Treasurer’s Report: Jan 2019 BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $7982.16 $60.00 

Total Income $600.00 $0.00 

Total Expenses $1010.00 $0.00 

Ending Balance $7572.16 $60.00 



 

TABC:  Meeting was held last week, and are working out the details of the state tournament, the Officers 

have remained the same, Harvey Holmes is now the Region 1, Director. 

 

METRO:  2019 Metro officer are the same as last year.  They are working on bids for the city 

tournament…more to come. 
 

Lifetime Members Fundraiser:  Scheduled for 27 April 19, at Steve Connelly’s house, so please mark it 

on your calendars.  We are looking for someone to lead this event, If you would like to volunteer please 

contact Fred Beard.  The Lifetime members will provide the meat, we are asking that each lifetime 

member donate $10 to cover the cost, provide your donations to Fred.  The menu is still being worked 

out.  Please start thinking about item to donate for the auction.  Please contact Randi Wayland if you have 

items to donate. This is a big annual fundraiser for UCBC, and all proceeds go directly to the UCBC 

treasury.  We will be sending out a flyer with all the information in the near future.  Please invite your 

Friends and Family. 

 

Top 8 Fundraiser & Club Picnic:  Scheduled for 24 August at Steve Connelly’s house.  The 2018 Top 8 

anglers will be raising money to help fund the trip to TABC State.  The Top 8 will donate the food.  If 

you have questions or would like to donate/volunteer please contact the Steve (team lead).    

 

Kid Fish:  Randi is working out the details of kid fish.  More to come! 

 

Vet Fish Day:  Brian Hunter volunteer to head up veteran’s fish day this year.  More info to come. 
 

Announcements:  Harvey is recovering from Pneumonia; please keep him in your thoughts & prayers. 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 8:00 pm 

 

 

 
Kris Hunter 

UCBC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


